Nassau County Commission April 2, 2017
Chairman Leeper,

Dear Sir,

I recently read in the News Leader about a county initiative to build more
affordable housing here in Nassau County. The article stated that a task force
would be commissioned to study and report on the suggestion.

I would like to be a member of that task force. My qualifications are:
BS in Business Management, MBA in Executive Business Management, both
from Fairleigh Dickinson University. I am retired from IBM, International
Division, where I worked for 30 plus years in various roles in South America,
the Far East, Australia, and Europe. My last assignments were in the consulting
and project management areas.

I was elected to the Englewood Cliffs (NJ) town council where I served on
the Planning Board, Board of Adjustment and at various times was the Council
- Liaison (commissioner) to Fire, Police and Public Works departments.

In addition to my church involvements I an a member of the Executive
Board of the Isle of Eight Flags Shrimp Festival.

I purchased a house in Nassau county in 1998 and moved here in 2000.
I was appointed to the Nassau County Code Enforcement Board and during my
tenure served as Chairman two separate years.

I believe that Nassau county is a vibrant and excellent place to live and
would like to help the county become even more attractive and affordable for
those wishing to live here.

Sincerely,
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| Roger Wasik |
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30369 Forest Parke Dr. Fernandina Beach
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